
 
 
February 7, 2020 
 
 
 
The Honorable Kumar P. Barve, Chair 
The Honorable Dana M. Stein, Vice-Chair 
House Environment & Transportation Committee 
House Office Building, Room 251 
6 Bladen Street 
Annapolis, MD 21401 
 
 
RE: IN SUPPORT OF HB 445 (TO PROHIBIT DECLAWING CATS) 
 
 
Dear Chair Barve, Vice Chair Stein, and Members of the House 
Environment & Transportation Committee: 
 
I Support HB 445. 
 
No cat should declawed. 
 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Catrina Fales 

3 Dickens Square 

Baltimore, MD 21093 

fales356@gmail.com 
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